
 
 

 
 
 
October – December 2024 
 
 
 
MINISTRY UPDATE 

We are excited to update you on amazing things with Christian Media International. We have completed the studio in Ghana, 
West Africa. This could not have come soon enough. We get notification every week of people getting saved from the 
broadcast in Ghana. This studio will allow them to expand their audience and produce a first-class program. 

Messages from Listeners: 
"Good morning. My name is Elvis from Tamale. May God bless you for the message 
preached on GTV this morning. Please, I need the message. Can you share it? I would 
appreciate it. Blessings." He said he learned a lot. This is what he added: 

1.  We've all sinned and fallen short of the glory of God. 
2.  We all sin, in one way or another, each passing day. 
3.  A single sin by Adam introduced death into this world. 
4.  A single lie can make me a liar and a candidate for Hell. 
5.  There are two types of death: physical death on earth and spiritual/eternal death in Hell. 
6.  Our good works—prayer, fasting, offerings, gifts to neighbors—cannot save us. 
7.  Only Jesus can save us. 

FEATURED MISSIONARIES 

Egypt: 
We also took a trip to Egypt in November to see how we could expand our impact in that country. We are currently working 
to expand our television reach there, as well as the medical ministry that we support. 

Impact Others: 
We led a group of 11 to Mexico in December to help prepare for the opening of the orphanage that was purchased in July. 
We were able to help with minor construction and painting and taught classes to the older teens. 

In October, we hosted our second gala and raised 
enough money to support a significant project in 
Colombia. With these funds, we will be purchasing 
another building and repairing our partner's existing 
building for the children's outreach program. We are 
thrilled about this initiative! Additionally, we will be 
sending a group in March to assist with the project. We 
are currently renewing much of the outdated broadcast 
equipment and have hired a full-time staff member to oversee the television ministry. 

We want to take the time to thank you so much for your prayers and support.  We would not be able to do this ministry without 
your involvement. 

--Eddie Wilson 
  
 

This is my elder brother’s wife. 
She had been watching 

Preacher on Sompa TV, but 
she wasn’t sure about her 

salvation. I was able to make 
this clear to her. Thank you for 

the Gospel! 


